RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

Notes on a meeting held between Deputy Reeve Ralph Groening, Councillor Lionel Wiens, Public Works Foreman Don Harder, Sheryl Feller and Ernest Buhler on March 30^{th} , 2006 commencing at 8:30 a.m.

Sheryl presented everyone present with a copy of her report.

Ralph Groening made some opening remarks, and advised that part of our planning process was to improve the entire municipality. Mr. Groening advised that Council believes that they have a good product, and have complete confidence in their staff.

Ms. Feller reviewed her report, which resulted in a total of four recommendations. It wa decided to try to meet with the public works employees on April 26th to review the report Council will try to have some changes implemented by that time.

There being no further business the meeting was then adjourned at 9:30 a.m., to meet again on March 31st at 2:00 p.m.

hair

CAO Grues Slo